
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

March 5, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

We will be implementing requirements for students who request Honors level courses. If your 

student requests an Honors level course, they must meet at least two out of the following three 

requirements to qualify: 

 

• Teacher recommendation: based off work ethic, attendance, behavior, etc. 

• Above average grades in current core classes. 

• Above average standardized test scores. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact your student’s Counselor: 

 

Sarah Whiteside (sarah.whiteside@sccboe.org): current Counselor for 10th and 12th grade 

students and will be the Counselor for 9th and 11th grade students for the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

Karen New (karen.new@sccboe.org): current Counselor for the 9th and 11th grade students and 

will be the Counselor for 10th and 12th grade students for the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Gregory Moore, Principal 

Dr. Gregory Moore 

Principal 
Christopher Mills 

Assistant Principal 


